
HOLIDAY DATES 

SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF 

TERM ON MAY 26th 

SCHOOL RE-OPENS ON 

MONDAY 5th JUNE  

HAVE A GREAT BREAK! 

Summer 1: 2017 

Would you like to find out more 

about your child’s Learning  

Journey? 

 

At  Sunningdale  School we document the 

learning  experiences of each child using a 

secure electronic system called ‘2Build a Profile’. An exci#ng  

feature of this technology allows the class teacher to send 

parents/carers email updates featuring photographs and  

observa#ons of their child. It also allows you to contribute 

to their individual profile using the ‘Parent Views’ mode.  

 

Don’t forget to send your email address  

into school to take part! 

 

The sun has got his  

hat on! 

Please remember to provide 

your child with a sun hat and 

sun cream labelled with their 

name and class. 

h)ps://mydonate.bt.com/chari#es/changinglives 

 

Thank you to everyone who 

came along to enjoy our 

Summer Fayre on Saturday! 

A great day was had by all 

and an amazing £1046 was 

raised . 

A big thank you to our ‘Be 

More Ac#ve’  team, 

Bellatorum Motorcycle Club 

and the staff and volunteers 

who helped make the day a 

success. 

Parent/Carer Newsle)er 

Washington Wetland Trust. 

 

Class 4 have enjoyed a trip to Washington Wetlands this half term.  

They all had a great #me looking for different types of birds  

(even pink ones!) The children said that they enjoyed  

feeding the birds and playing on the rope swing!  

 

 

We apologise that the  

Hydrotherapy pool has been 

out of ac#on. Thank you for 

your pa#ence and  

understanding whilst  

maintenance work  

takes place.  

An egg-ci;ng ;me! 

 
This half term we have had 

the pleasure of looking a9er 

some living eggs! 

We waited and watched  

un#l they hatched into 

beau#ful spring chicks! 

 

 

Our ‘Be More Together’ team 

have organised a ‘Healthy Minds’ 

day on Thursday 15th June 

between 1.30-2pm. 

There will be various sessions for 

children and their parents/carers 

to par#cipate in.  

 

More info to follow! 


